
The Friends of the Library 

have voted Pat McCall their 

Volunteer of the Year for 

2014.  Pat has taken a signifi-

cant role in the libraryôs fund-
raising efforts during the past 

year.  Notably, Pat started the 

handmade mouse ornament 

project which brought in much

-needed end-of-year funds 

during the holidays.  Pat has 

also made regular contribu-

tions to other library fundrais-

ing efforts.  Pat also now 

serves on the Board of Direc-

tors as Secretary, and chairs 

and participates on board com-

mittees.   

 

The APL Staff announces a tie 

for library Volunteer of the 

Year between long-time 

Friends Marilyn Terry and 

Cindy Sotelo.   

 

Marilyn has been a dedicated  

library supporter for many 

years, and has made significant 

contributions at Re-Reads and 

in the library.  Marilyn helps 
with fundraising and both 

youth and adult programs, and 

does the important work of 

identifying the perfect donated 

books for special sales.   

 

Cindy has been APLôs Home-

bound Program Coordinator 

for over five years, selecting 

and delivering books to seniors 

and those who are otherwise 

unable to visit the library.   

Cindy is an important lifeline 

to these patrons, and we appre-

ciate her generous efforts. 

 

April is Volunteer Apprecia-

tion Month, and the staff hon-

ored volunteers with a potluck 

lunch during the April Friends 
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DON AT 432-837-2621  

Marilyn Terry and Cindy Sotelo  

Pat McCall  

Rare & Interesting Book Sale on the patio  

meeting.  Our Volunteers of the 

Year will be our guests at the Vol-

unteer Big Bend Luncheon held by 

the Pilot Club on May 4.  Thank 

you to all our loyal volunteers!  We 

couldnôt do it without you! 

THANK YOU!! 



In Memory Of 

 
Carol Ofenstein from: 

Dick & Jean Zimmer 

Leonard & Carley Lethco 

Martha & Mike Latta 

Chris & Karen Pipes 

Doug Kusey 

Don & Letitia Wetterauer 

Michael & Christine Chappell 

Anonymous 

Marcy Basquez 

Martin Sprocket & Gear, Inc. 

Mike & Shirley Roland 

Betty Tanksley 

Shirley & Mike Powell 

Kathy & Billito Donnell 

Virginia Gafford & Family 

Aunts & Uncles of Carl Klingman: 

Charles & Sharon 

Jean & James 

Joan & Tommy 

Stan & Kay 

Pam & Garrett 

Mike, Marianne & Kids 

 

Ted Delaney from: 

Wayne Cline & Deborah Allison 

Don & Letitia Wetterauer 

 

John Blackman from: 

Kathy & Albert Bork 

Kathy & Billito Donnell 

Robert & Margaret Matthews 

 

Nessye Mae Roach from: 

Dale & Robbie Burns  

 

Marilyn Bailey from: 

Betty Tanksley 

Kathy & Billito Donnell 

Robert & Margaret Matthews 

 

Sammy Lou Croy from: 

Kathy & Albert Bork 

 

 

Kay Weaver from: 

Kathy & Albert Bork 

 

Richard Allen from: 

Wayne Cline & Deborah Allison 

 

In Honor Of 

 
Paige Delaney from: 

Wayne Cline & Deborah Allison 

 

William & Judith Allison from: 

Wayne Cline & Deborah Allison 
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Special Donations 

Last Chance to pre -order art-

ist mouse ornaments from 

the Friends of the Library is 

May 15!  Mice are $15 each 

and are handmade by the 

Friends of the Library.  

Available in Re -Reads. 

Wildflowers at APL  
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landscape is in full 

bloom!  Volunteers 

keep the native 

plants thriving, and 

rainwater is doing 

the rest.  Stop by and 

visit our gardens and 

view the donor brick 

display.  


